
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Together in heart, mind and prayer, keeping hope.  
 
 
 
Brussels, 14 November 2015 
 
 
 

We are deeply shocked by the manifestation of horror in Paris, after the air 

crash in the Sinaï desert and the attacks in Beirut and Baghdad. We utterly 

condemn all terrorist violence and hatred, alongside all those actively 

involved in a peace building process at all levels of our societies and in our 

religious communities. All our empathy and solidarity go out to the families 

affected and also to the French authorities and people. 

 

Convinced that peace is at the very heart and core of all faith communities 

and religions, we affirm a vision of unity and solidarity in the face of hatred 

and violence. We invite all RfP Europe members to join Together in heart, 

mind and prayer, keeping hope by testifying especially to the younger 

generation, and  “Welcoming each other,  from fear to trust”. 
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